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March 19, 2018 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Daniel P. Wolf 
Executive Secretary  
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
Minneapolis, MN 55101 
 
RE: In the Matter of a Request for the Approval of the Asset Purchase and Sale 

Agreement Between Interstate Power and Light Company and Southern Minnesota 
Energy Cooperative, Docket Nos. E-001, 115, 140, 105, 139, 124, 126, 145, 132, 114, 
6521, 142, 135/PA-14-322 

Dear Mr. Wolf: 
 
This law firm represents the Southern Minnesota Energy Cooperative (SMEC) with respect to 
SMEC’s December 11, 2017 compliance filing and subsequent revisions in the above-referenced 
matter. 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Notice of Comment Period issued February 28, 2018, one of the 
topics open for comment in the above-referenced matter is: “Do the [SMEC] Member 
Cooperatives’ Class Cost of Service Studies [CCOSS] support the proposed rate changes?”  

In support of its position that the answer to this topic is “Yes, the Member Cooperatives’ CCOSS 
support the proposed rate changes,” SMEC respectfully submits the Scenario 2 CCOSS upon 
which the proposed rate changes for the areas the SMEC member cooperatives acquired from 
Interstate Power and Light are based. Because the CCOSS contain sensitive and confidential 
trade secret data, SMEC is submitting both public versions of each CCOSS from which the trade 
secret data has been excised, as well as nonpublic versions containing the trade secret data. The 
excised data is trade secret because it is the subject of efforts by the SMEC cooperatives and 
their power suppliers to maintain its secrecy and because it derives independent economic value 
from not being generally known to or readily ascertainable by other persons who can obtain 
economic value from its disclosure or use. 

Please note that SMEC does intend to file separate comments during the Initial Comment Period. 
In the meantime, please contact me at (612) 373-8546 or rwinter@felhaber.com if you have any 
questions regarding this filing. 

 
Yours very truly, 
 
/s/ Randi J. Winter 

Enclosures 
cc: Service List 
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	Federated
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	Minnesota Valley
	Nobles
	People's
	Redwood
	Sioux Valley-Southwestern
	South Central
	Steele-Waseca
	Tri-County (MiEnergy)



